September 9, 2019

Dear TOP Hotels Team, we would like to thank you for the opportunity which you gave us last week
to participate in your B2ZB Webinar.

It was very successful and well organized. We strongly believe it was a first step for our strong
cooperation in near future.

We appreciate your support during Webinar and always ready to assist you and your clients in any
question.

Looking forward for your invitation to participate in your future events.
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